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Take time to pray for
those away on holiday
and that they have a
time of renewal and
refreshment. 
 

Safeguarding training is
on 2nd September at
Winchester Baptist. All
who work with children
need to complete this
training. Contact June
to arrange your booking
and sharing of lifts. 

Robert is on annual
leave w/c 6th August
and w/c 20th August.
Please contact any
member of the
leadership team if any
support is needed those
weeks. 

SNIPPETSWHAT'S ON
Welcome to our monthly newsletter

AUGUST DATES

"We love because he first loved us”
1 John 4:19

AUGUST 2023

Sunday 6th, 10:30

Wednesday 9th, 10:30 

Sunday 13th, 10:30

 
Sunday 20th, 10:30

Wednesday 23rd, 10:30

Sunday 27th, 10:30 

 

Church Service, Laura leading and Bob
Smith from Basingstoke speaking. 
Communion. 

House Group, venue TBC. 

Church Service, David Downer from 
Overton.   

Visiting Overton to join their Open 
Doors service - see snippets. 

House Group, venue TBC. 

Church Service, David and Christine
Choules.

Newbury Street
Whitchurch
Hampshire
RG28 7DR

Anyone interested in
making scarecrows
please speak to June
ASAP. 

Prayer is available if you would like it at the end of every service, if
you liked to pray with someone then please ask one of the
Leadership Team. The back room is available as a quiet space if
needed after every service and we politely ask that parents/carers
are mindful of ensuring that children don’t play in that room. ) 

https://www.whitchurchbc.org.uk/

